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End-of-Sale Notice 
Products affected : Cable gland “CAPCON” 

 

Dear Customer 

 

This is to inform you of the end-of-sale of our cable gland “CAPCON” OA-15M-**-BB and the 
optional rubber bushing “G15M-**-BB”.  
Decline in sales and aging production facilities made us unable to continue stable production     
and we regret to decide to stop selling these products.  
Your understanding and continued business are highly appreciated. 

 

1. Affected products 

   ・Models of CAPCON 

・OA-W15M-05-BB ・OA-W15M-05C1-BB ・OA-W15M-05B-BB 

・OA-W15M-05E-BB ・OA-W15M-05EC1-BB ・OA-W15M-05EB-BB 

・OA-W15M-07-BB ・OA-W15M-07C1-BB ・OA-W15M-07B-BB 

・OA-W15M-07E-BB ・OA-W15M-07EC1-BB ・OA-W15M-07EB-BB 

   ・Models of rubber bushing 

・G15M-05-BB ・G15M-05E-BB ・G15M-07-BB ・G15M-07E-BB 

 
2. End-of-Sale date 
   As soon as present stock has run out 
 
3. Replacement 
   Each model of CAPCON OA-W15M standard series can replace by using  

with respective plugging bars. 
  

CAPCON standard series  Plugging bar 

・OA-W15M-05 (20 pcs/pack) + ・BB-50S (10 pcs/pack) 

・OA-W15M-07 (20 pcs/pack) + ・BB-70S (10 pcs/pack) 

 

 
 
For further details, please contact us at info@ohm.co.jp. 
 
 
OHM Electric Co., Ltd. 

 
Kazumi Ishikawa 
General Manger, Wiring Accessories Div. 

 
 

http://www.ohm.jp/ 


